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I urge the Judiciary Committee to vote in favor of LD958.  This bill would begin the 
process of restoring tribal sovereignty over their land.  No one should have their land 
taken without consultation or agreement -- and especially not the Wabanaki tribes 
who have a close connection to their land and should be treated the same as other 
federally recognized tribes. Decisions have been made in the past that have harmed 
the tribes and their land -- without their input.  This is a step toward preventing future 
injustices.  Thank you.


